
 

 

 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Meeting Minutes – November 9, 2020 

 
 

Attendance: 
 
Commission Members: Connie Ace-Chair (on-leave), William Sparke, Michael DeMaria, David Sharp, 
   Kathy Newcomb, Shu-I Tu 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Mark Lomax – Liaison, Fred Gaines 

 Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth – President, Ken Samen, Donna Sempowski  
 William Donahue                                                                              

 
Call to Meeting at 7:10PM by vice-Chair Mr. Sparke 

 
Meeting Minutes 

 

 WHC members approved the October 12, 2020 meeting minutes. 

 New Business 
o Historical Preservation-Certified Local Government.  Donna of WHS studied Warrington 

Township Comprehensive Plan update and concluded that our Township could qualify as a 

Certified Local Government (CLG).  As a CLG, Township becomes an active partner in the Federal 

Historic Preservation Program.  Mr. Sparke, together with Donna, will lead the CLG application 

for the Township.  

 Old Business 
o McNaney subdivision at 545 Folly Road. On October 13, Mr. DeMaria represented WHC to brief 

BoS on the historic significance of current structures at 545 Folly Road.  Mr. Gaines informed the 
attendees that the developer is willing to have further dialogue with Township concerning those 
historic structures.  

o Review of Warrington Township website “History Tab”.  Chair should have all responses from all 
assignees to update descriptions, photos, and maps for current and new inclusions.  

o Folly Road school House.  There is no progress on water and sewer issue.  New sign should be 
installed shortly. 

 Mail.  None.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:32PM. 
 

 
                                                        Next Meeting December 14, 2020 via Zoom 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


